
Notice of  
Public Hearing
The Review Board, as provided for under The Heritage Property 
Act, will hold a public hearing concerning the proposed 
Municipal Heritage Property designation of the Cook Residence 
– 3160 Albert Street in the City of Regina.

The public is invited to participate. 

Date:	 Thursday, May 2nd, 2019 at 7pm
Location:	� St. Marks Evangelical Lutheran Church 

3510 Queen Street, Regina, Saskatchewan

This hearing will focus on the suitability of the Cook Residence 
for heritage designation. Any person wishing to make a written 
submission to the Review Board on this subject should forward a 
copy of their submission to the Review Board Secretary by 5 pm on 
April 18, 2019.

Those wishing to make a verbal presentation on this subject are 
invited to register at the outset of the public hearing.

For further information, please contact: 
Review Board Secretary  
Bruce Dawson
Second Floor – 3211 Albert Street Regina, SK  S4S 5W6
(306) 787-5777
bruce.dawson@gov.sk.ca

or visit: https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/parks-culture-
heritage-and-sport/heritage-conservation-and-commemoration/
heritage-properties/review-board

saskatchewan.ca


